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OPUS360 CORPORATION RESCHEDULES ITS THIRD QUARTER CONFERENCE CALL

Opus360 Corporation, a Proha subsidiary, announced that it has
rescheduled its quarterly conference call from November 15, 2001,
to Monday November 19, 2001 at 10.00 am New York time. The call will
be hosted by Mr. Steven Yager, President and CEO of Artemis
International Solutions Corporation.

Opus360 has also filed a Form 12b-25 Notification of Late Filing with
the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) with respect to delaying
the filing of its quarterly report on Form 10-Q for the quarter ended
September 30, 2001. The Company anticipates filing its quarterly
report on November 19, 2001. All filings by Opus360 with the SEC are
generally available within twenty-four hours after filing by
searching the EDGAR database on the SEC Website at http://www.sec.gov.

To participate in the conference call on November 19, 2001, please
call the following number at 9.55 am New York time at the latest:

1 (800) 455-5747 (USA)
1 (706) 634-7329 (International)
Conference ID: 1571187

The conference can be accessed later at the Artemis International
Solutions Corporation web site at www.artemisintl.com.
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